
 
Table 1 

Current and Potential Cumulative Projects in the Vicinity of the Palo Cedro ILA Site 
 

Current Projects  
 
Future Projects  
 

 
A 20,000 square foot shopping center in the 
town of Palo Cedro is being developed.  The 
Conditional Use Permit has been approved.  
Completion date of the project is not known. 
 

 
Mini storage units in town of Palo Cedro have been 
proposed.  The Conditional Use Permit has not yet been 
issued.  The permitting process has begun and is 
anticipated to take 2-3 months. 

Agency Contact Marcello Gonzales, Senior Planner, Shasta County Planning Department, 
(530) 225-5532. 

 


